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01-09-2024

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT due to the inclement weather the Tusten Town Board has canceled
tonight's Regularly scheduled meeting (January 9, 2024) and rescheduled it for Tuesday January
16, 2024 at 6:30 PM.

Crsytal Weston,
Town Clerk
By Order of the Town Supervisor
1/9/2024

https://www.townoftusten.org/townboard/page/town-board-meeting-cancellation-reschuled

